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Lucy Massie Phenix



510-704-0829 (office)
DON’T KNOW, WE’LL SEE: THE WORK OF KAREN KARNES 

TO SCREEN AT ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2010
“This inspiring film gazes deeply into

…the humble and the profound mysteries of an artist’s life.”

Alice Sebrell, Director, 

Black Mountain College Museum
WHAT:
Don’t Know, We’ll See: The Work of Karen Karnes, is an intimate study of the work and life of master clay artist, Karen Karnes.  This documentary, by award-winning filmmaker Lucy Massie Phenix, takes the viewer into the creative process, into the evolution of a single sculptural piece, and into Karnes’ body of work of over 60 years.
WHEN:
Saturday, October 9, 2010 at 1:00 P.M.  
WHERE:
Neeb Hall, 920 S. Forest Mall, Arizona State University, Tempe, Arizona
HOW:
Admission is FREE to the public.  Please park at the Ceramics Research Center and walk to the hall.
WHY:
Don’t Know, We’ll See is being shown in conjunction with “A Chosen Path: The Ceramic Art of Karen Karnes” a retrospective exhibit at Arizona State University’s Art Museum from  Sept. 17, 2010  through January 8, 2011. 
WHO:
Karen Karnes and filmmaker Lucy Phenix will be present at the screening for Q&A.  The film is appropriate for all ages.
For more information:

For more information about the film, visit www.karenkarnesfilm.com or contact Lucy Phenix at 510-704-0829 (Office) or 510-703-2006 (c); karenkarnesfilm@gmail.com.
For more information about the screening and about the retrospective exhibit, “A Chosen Path: The Ceramic Art of Karen Karnes,” visit http://asuartmuseum.asu.edu/ceramicresearchcenter/ or contact Mary-Beth Buesgen at 480-965-7092; email her at Mary-Beth.Buesgen@asu.edu.
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